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“Carolina Power and Light Company 2 NOV 15 1583

against responsible personnel, revision of procedures and "post instructions",
and awareness training of contract service personnel on procedural
requirements, this ba-~ penalty has been reduced 50% as permitted by the
Enforcement Policy. We propose to impose this civil penalty in the amount of
$20,000 to emphasize the need for Carolina Power and Light Company to ensure
that its security program is adequately managed to prevent violations of this
nature from occurring in the future.

You are required to respond to the Notice of Violation. You should include in
your response a specific discussion as to how CP&L will monitor the activities
of the security service contractor to ensure compliance with security
procedures. You should follow the instructions specified in preparing your
response and, in doing <o, you should place all Safeguards Information as
defined in 10 CFR 73.21 only in enclosures, so as to allow your letter to be
placed in the Public Docuwent Room. In your reply you should give particular
attention to those actions designed to increase the effectiveness of the
management of your <ecuricy program, particularly with regard to delineation
of responsibilities of contract security service officers in order to ensure
continuing compliance with NRC requirements in this area. Your reply to the
Notice and the results of future inspections will be considered in determining
whether further enforcement action is appropriate.

The material enclosed herewith contains Safeguards Information as defined by
10 CFR 73.21 and its disclosure to unavthorized individuals is prohibited by
Section 147 of the Atomic Energy Act ¢f 1954, as amended. Therefore, the
material, with the exception of the Irspection Report cover page which is an
inspection summary, will not be placed in the Public Document Room.

The responses directea by the Notice of Violation are not subject to the
clearance procedures of the Office of Management and Budget as required by the
Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be glad to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator

Enclosures:

1. Notice of Violation
(Safeguards Information)

2. Inspection Report No. 50-261/83-22
(Safeguards Information)

cc w/encl:
R. E. Morgan, Plant
General Manager
G. T. Beatty, Jr., Manager
Robinson Nuclear Project Dept. \
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